
Time/Date:

Session Overview: 

8:45am - 12:15pm - Thursday 1 September 2022

8:45am - 12:15pm - Tuesday 6 September 2022

This course is for people working in schools, education and care services 
who are likely to share information and require a detailed operational 
understanding of the reforms. It is designed to support professionals 
to share information confidently, safely and appropriately.

Child Information Sharing Reforms 
Webinar Training

The Municipal Association of Victoria, in partnership with the Department of Education and Training (DET), 
is pleased to be providing approved webinar training for professionals and leaders within the early years 
sector on the Child Information Sharing Scheme, the Family Violence Information Sharing Scheme and 
the MARAM reforms.
 

Thursday 1 - Tuesday 6 September, 2022 - Online via WEBEX
(To register for any of the webinars, please click on the chosen course title)

Webinars for Education Professionals
Participants are only required to attend one session.

Time/Date:

Session Overview:

Casual Relief Teaching Funding
Funding is available to support attendees from Early Childhood services to take part
in the professionals webinar training. This is to maintain staff/child ratios.

This Casual Relief Teaching (CRT) funding allows Early Childhood Staff to attend 
Child Information Sharing Scheme & Family Violence Information Sharing Scheme
Webinars, by reimbursing the costs of the actual replacement staff who are 
covering those staff attending the professional learning sessions for 
CISS & FVISS webinars. 

For CRT enquiries, contact childinfosharing@education.vic.gov.au  

2:00 - 3:45pm - Thursday 1 September 2022

2:00 - 3:45pm - Tuesday 6 September 2022

This course is for people in education workforces that are 
responsible for personnel who are impacted by the information 
sharing reforms and will play a role in implementation and
the change management process.

 
Webinars for Education Leaders
Participants are only required to attend one session.

It’s ok to share, you could make the difference.

The Municipal Association of Victoria 
acknowledges the support of the 
Victorian Government. 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/webinars-for-education-professionals-tickets-391463557037
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/webinars-for-education-leaders-tickets-391492694187
mailto:childinfosharing%40education.vic.gov.au?subject=

